
We extend our heartfelt welcome once again to all our
dedicated parents and guardians! We deeply appreciate
the support and enthusiasm you've shown during our
previous session, and we're thrilled to have you
continue this exciting journey with us. 

A quick reminder: Please ensure that all necessary
documents are completed within the next two weeks to
facilitate a smooth program experience. Additionally, for
the remainder of September, our programming will
take place at the Delmar Divine. We look forward to
continuing this transformative journey with you and your
daughters!"

WELCOME TO K.I.S.S!
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Checklist

Please note: Full enrollment in
K.LS.S. requires all checklist

documents to be submitted by
September 29th.
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Most recent copy
of report card

Health insurance
card (if insured)

Signed copies of the
enrollment packet
(electronic copies
only)

Signed copy of TSP
parent handbook
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LAST WEEK AT K.I.S.S.
In our recent K.I.S.S session, we centered our
discussion on an essential topic—sex trafficking
awareness. Our engaging session explored the
prevalence and dangers of sex trafficking
across different age groups, shedding light on
proactive safety measures. We extend our
heartfelt gratitude to Officer Keaton for sharing
his expertise, providing valuable insights, and
empowering our girls with knowledge to protect
themselves. The evening was made even more
enjoyable as we shared a delightful dinner
together, savoring delicious chicken wings and
crispy fries.

Programming starts at
6:30 p.m.
We will be hosting
K.I.S.S. at the
Delmar Divine (5501
Delmar Blvd) for the
rest of the month.
All parents must
come into the Delmar
Divine to sign their
daughters out.
We will be taking the
girls on a field trip to
the NIKE factory on
the 29th of
September. More
details to come!
As per our phone
policy, please
remember that all cell
phones and
electronics should be
left at home!

We look forward to
welcoming all girls back
to our programming on
Friday, September 22nd
at 6:30 pm. Here are
some quick reminders:

UPDATE
Programming will be at the Delmar Divine
on Friday, September 22nd and 29th. The
entrance is on Belt Avenue and Delmar!!! 


